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	 Darwin Day Celebration

      AN INTERNATIONAL RECOGNITION OF SCIENCE AND HUMANITY





Dear Supporters of the “Clergy Letter Project”,
Greetings, and congratulations to all who participated in the Clergy Letter Project and Evolution Sunday on February 12, 2006.  We look forward to many additional participants in 2007!

Darwin Day was pleased to coordinate its International Recognition of Science and Humanity, with the Clergy Letter Project initiated by Dr. Michael Zimmerman in 2006 and we will be participating again in 2007.  Darwin Day Celebrations take place each year on, or near February 12, Charles Darwin’s birthday and many institutions have become a part of this tradition --- they include universities, colleges, museums, churches, and libraries, as well as private groups --- and they are currently planning for 2007.  It is our hope that the supporters of the Clergy Project will continue to hold Evolution Sunday in their churches of differing traditions each year and become a part of the GLOBAL CELEBRATION for Darwin’s bicentennial birthday in 2009! 

It must be clear to all of us that it serves no one’s interest for the American public to remain mislead about science in the 21st century, so it's heartening to have so many of the clergy willing to use their influence to educate their parishioners informally about the central role of evolution in science today.  Darwin Day Celebration was founded in the year 2000 on the premise that science, like music, is an international language that speaks to all people in very similar ways.  While music is both intellectual and entertaining, science is our most reliable knowledge system.  Science has been, and continues to be, acquired through human curiosity and ingenuity.  Because of Charles Darwin’s central role in discovering the theory of evolution and from subsequent research that confirms his theory, we have concluded that he is a worthy symbol on which to focus, in order to build a Global Celebration of Science and Humanity that is intended to promote a common bond among all people of the earth.

The dual mission of Darwin Day Celebration is to promote public education about science and in addition to encourage the celebration of Science and Humanity throughout the global community.

Darwin Day is pleased to join The Alliance for Science and the Clergy Letter Project in a common effort to provide the American public multiple opportunities to learn the true nature of science!  We look forward to working with you in coming years and, in addition, you may find the information on our website helpful to you as you prepare for Evolution Sunday.
Sincerely yours,

Robert J. ("Bob") Stephens, Ph.D.          

President, Darwin Day Celebration, a 501(c)(3) non-profit, tax-deductible corp.

Website: http://www.darwinday.org 

Email: rstephens@darwinday.org
2682 Middlefield Rd., Suite P, Redwood City, CA  94063-3467  (  admin@darwinday.org  (  650-701-1948
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